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BOTTLES - “dropping” 

BOTTLES - “dropping” 

BOTTLES - “dropping” 

BOTTLES - “dropping” 

 Manufactured from transparent 
polyethylene with a dropping cap. Cap 
can be easily dismantled for cleaning. 

 Dispensing tip provides similar size 
drops at all times.Supplied with a push-
to-open cap for safety reasons. 

 Manufactured from heat resistant, 
durable borosilicate glass with a glass 
dropping cap. 

 Dispensing tip provides similar size 
drops at all times.
               

 Amber bottles prevent UV lights to 
penetrate into the bottle.

catalogue 
number

062.10.010
062.10.015
062.10.020
062.10.030

volume
10 ml
15 ml
20 ml
30 ml

pack 
quantity

10 pieces
10 pieces
10 pieces
10 pieces

 Manufactured from heat resistant, 
durable borosilicate glass with a rubber 
dropping cap. Cap can be easily 
dismantled for cleaning.
 

 Dispensing tip provides similar size 
drops at all times.
          

 Amber bottles prevent UV lights to 
penetrate into the bottle.

clear
bottles

062.02.100

amber
bottles

062.03.100
volume
100 ml

pack 
quantity
1 piece

clear
bottles

062.12.050
062.12.100

amber
bottles

062.13.050
062.13.100

volume
50 ml
100 ml

pack 
quantity
1 piece
1 piece

 Manufactured from transparent 
polyethylene with a dropping cap. Cap 
can be easily dismantled for cleaning. 

 Dispensing tip provides similar size 
drops at all times. The dispensing tip can 
be cut to increase the drop volume

 Amber bottles prevent UV lights to 
penetrate into the bottle.

clear
bottles

062.04.100

amber
bottles

062.04.101
volume
100 ml

pack 
quantity
1 piece

Dispens ing 
tip provides 
always similar 
size drops at 
all times.

Dispensing tip 
provides always 
similar size drops at 
all times.

Dispensing tip provides 
always similar size 
drops at all times.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1JvYZCQHW1M

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-YNj4F-_qzo

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-Zmpn1iS5kQ

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HXmiAklWwmI


